HB20205 should not be passed. Oregonians already pay some of the highest fuel prices in the entire
nation. Washington County residents already pay an additional tax on vehicle registrations.

Haven’t working Oregonians paid enough taxes? More taxes is always the Democrats’ solution to every
problem, never cutting waste or finding less expensive ways to operate within the existing budget.
Citizens seldom have any say in new fees or taxes imposed upon them by the majority party in this state.

As a life-long Oregonian, | am appalled at what this state has become. Stop taking more from Oregon
residents. It is already expensive enough just to live here.

Ted Leach
Resident

Gaston, OR.



